AUGUST NEWSLETTER AURORA VILLA GONZALEZ

Associate Missionary to Spain



GREETINGS FROM BARCELONA!

We've reached August! The heat intensified for a minute but the cooler months approach and we could not be more excited! August in Spain is synonymous with vacation, as many locals seize this opportunity to travel and enjoy family time.

During this month we also took advantage and spent some time together at Tibidabo in Barcelona with our great friends Cindy and Christian!

Psalm 133:1 NKJV Behold, how good and how pleasant it is For brethren to dwell together in unity!

New Seasons in the Lord

This month, I had the privilege of preaching an afternoon service at LPBCN, where the Lord moved mightily during the altar call as the congregation prayed for one another.

Additionally, I was fortunate to participate as a panelist during a Q&A forum for the young ladies of LPBCN.

With students returning to school in September, it was a wonderful opportunity not only to answer their questions but also to gain insight into the struggles today's young generation is facing.



Young Ladies Event

"TO EVERY NATION, TRIBE, TONGUE, AND PEOPLE"

Working Together!

In August, we celebrated the anniversary of Pastor Rafael and Pastora Juanita. It was a joyful occasion for both them and the church community, as they have been remarkable leaders, faithfully following God's heart and will for LPBCN. It has been an honor to work with them throughout these past few years!

In mid-August, I had the privilege of participating in the GATS training seminar in Madrid. During my time there I was able to spend time with missionaries Bro. and Sis Paul and visit the TDV church in Madrid. The GATS seminar was truly a life-changing experience. We learned so much from Bro. and Sis. Schreckhise, Bro. Smith, and Bro. Burns, and it was an incredible honor to be there alongside the LPBCN family as well.

PRAYER POINTS

- Pray for the leaders and churches of Spain as the Lord brings growth and revival may we have the understanding, knowledge, and desire to follow after God's voice and fulfill His will!
- Pray for the youth and students as they return to their studies. May they be a light in their campuses, sharing the word of God with boldness and conviction!







Barcelona, Spain

Thank you for your support and prayers! If you would like to become a Partner in Missions, you can do so using the information provided below. You have the option to make a one-time contribution or set up a monthly donation!

GM ACCOUNT: 398414 to Aurora Gonzalez

CASHAPP: \$AGONZA369